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Donate today to support our upcoming musical
production of The Wizard of Oz with extra special flying
effects at Honesdale High School! https:/ /bit.ly/fly2024

The official registration and financial information of Friends of Honesdale Performing Arts, Inc. may be obtained from the Pennsylvania
Department of State. Registration does not imply endorsement. The Friends of Honesdale Performing Arts, Inc., is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
organization, donations to which are fax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by faw.




